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MINUTES SILVER CREEK TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING – SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 

 

Chairman Nick Barnes called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 28, 

2022.  

The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America was recited.  

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nick Barnes, Debbie Brown, Tim Feirick, Mike Glynn, Veronnica Kenreich, 

and Jon Tidey 

MEMBERS ABSENT: John Joossens 

OTHERS PRESENT: Recording Secretary Wendy Fitzgerald 

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 

Mike Glynn motioned to approve the agenda.  

Tim Feirick seconded.  

Motion passed by voice vote.  

 

APPROVAL OF THE REGULAR MINUTES FROM AUGUST 24, 2022  

Debbie Brown motioned to approve the regular meeting minutes with the correction of the date in 

the footnotes. 

Jon Tidey seconded. 

Motion passed by voice vote 

 

APPROVAL OF THE PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES FROM AUGUST 24, 2022  

 

Debbie Brown motioned to approve the public meeting minutes with the correction of the date in 

the footnotes.  

Jon Tidey seconded. 

Motion passed by voice vote 

 

COMMUNICATIONS: 

Short-term rental update, Nick Barnes emailed members about a possible update on Michigan’s 

House Bill 4722 happening on September 28th.  Members tuned in to watch and noted that it was 

still live streaming and HB 4722 was not addressed before the township meeting started. 
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PUBLIC COMMENT 

No members of the public present 

ZBA REPORT 

None 

BUILDING AND ZONING ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT 

None 

NEW BUSINESS 

Members discussed chapter four of the master plan.  They plan to discuss chapters five and six 

at the next regular meeting 

OLD BUSINESS 

Members discussed Michigan’s House Bill Number 4722 and what direction members felt would 

be appropriate for the township to address.  Nick Barnes asked members to watch for updates on 

the bill and if necessary he will add it to the agenda in future meetings.  

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

None, no members of the public present 

MEMBER COMMENT: 

October meeting will be a public hearing regarding the request of Dale and Rhonda Keene. 

NEXT MEETING: 

October 26, 2022 

ADJOURNMENT 

Debbie Brown motioned to adjourn. 

Veronnica Kendrich seconded.  

All members present approved, and no members denied 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m. 

 

__________________________________   ______________________________ 

Recording Secretary, Wendy Fitzgerald                               Secretary, Debbie Brown 

  


